
As we move forward into the year 2013, we as a company, are looking forward 

to all the new and exciting adventures to come! With that said, I have the 

great pleasure of  introducing Bulldog Drilling, Inc.  

As we are restructuring the business as a whole, starting January 1, 2013 Bull-

dog Drilling, Inc. will be handling all drilling operations and field work. Terra 

Drill, Inc. will be used as an equipment leasing company. Internally, our em-

ployees and procedures will still remain as they have been. Externally, our cli-

ents and vendors can expect the same work ethic, knowledge, professionalism 

and procedures as we have always tried to employ as a company.  

 

Q: Why are you doing this? 

A: Just as a way to continue to improve our business and evolve in our field as we move 

forward. 
 

Q: How will this effect any jobs I have with Terra Drill, Inc? 

A: It won’t. All jobs set up through Terra Drill, Inc. are still being carried through. Terra 

Drill, Inc. will be leasing all the equipment to Bulldog Drilling, Inc. as they will be handling 

all field work moving forward as of January 1, 2013. 

  

Q: How do I contact Bulldog Drilling? 

A: The address is 411 Transpoint Drive Suite A, Dupo, IL 62239, Phone: 618-286-3800 

 

Q: Who do I contact regarding bids or questions regarding projects? 

A: Craig Maxeiner & Sherri Marlo will be under Bulldog Drilling, Inc. and Tom Marlo will 

be the equipment manager for Terra Drill, Inc. If there are projects that Tom has man-

aged that you have questions about, you may still reach him at 618-286-0330.  

 

Q: Where will I be able to find Otis now?  

A: Otis will still be residing at the same address should anyone need to find him. 

 

We thank you in advance for all your cooperation and understanding as we all 

adjust to these changes and look forward to a wonderful 2013!  

        Sherri Marlo 
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Look for the next 

edition of the Bulldog 

Bulletin:  April 2013 
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“I'm a greater believer in luck, and I find the harder I work the more I have of it”  

 - Thomas Jefferson 

Hey Guys and Gals!  

Finally! I get my own spot to speak my mind! I just wanted to 

stop in and let everyone know what I’ve been up to. It’s a hard 

life I live. I have to get up everyday, come into the office and 

work hard to bring home the bacon! (Speaking of bacon, can 

someone remind my mom that we are out of those Beggin’ Bacon 

strips I love so much. Thanks)  

Anyway, it’s been really busy around the shop these last few 

months! People come in and out, working really hard. How’s a 

pup supposed to take a decent nap on the rug if people keep 

opening the door?  

Oh well! I have to get back to guarding the front lawn and I better  

get off Dad’s computer. If he asks, these are NOT my paw prints.  
 

By the way, I’m missing a tennis ball, its neon yellow and white if 

anyone has seen it please return it to the address above. 

401 Transpoint Drive 

Suite A 

Dupo, Illinois 62239 

Phone: 618-286-3800 

Fax: 618-286-0354 

Bulldog Drilling, Inc. offers high quality Environmental and  

Geotechnical drilling services to various types of clients including 

private individuals, consulting firms, state and Federal Municipal 

and governments. We have the necessary equipment, trained  

personnel and experience to perform soil borings, soil sampling, 

monitoring well installation, rock coring, direct-push Sampling,  

and many other service in support of Geotechnical and Environ-

mental projects. We have the equipment, knowledge and experi-

ence for projects small and large!  

 

 Environmental and Geotechnical Drilling, Sampling, and Monitoring 

 Woman-owned business 

 Licensed in four Midwestern states 

 More than 40 years of experience 

Otis’ Corner 

E-Mail Address 

Sherri:  

smarlo@bulldogdrilling.com 

Craig: 

cmaxeiner@bulldogdrilling.com 

P.S. If anyone wants to come by 

and play, feel free. I welcome 

treats, petting and playing fetch.  

http://www.goodreads.com/author/show/1673.Thomas_Jefferson
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On Behalf of  Terra Drill, Inc. we want to thank all of our clients for an excep-

tional year. Going forward Bulldog Drilling, Inc.  welcomes the year of 2013 with 

anticipation & excitement about all the changes to come in the new year and we 

wish you and yours a year full of happiness and health!  

 

Sherri & Tom Marlo and  

The Staff at Bulldog Drilling, Inc &  

Terra Drill, Inc 

 

 

B U L L D O G  B U L L E T I N  

Improving from Within: Recent Additions 
As operations and schedules have been quite busy this past year we found ourselves in need of  

some help and more equipment.  

Bulldog Drilling, Inc. would like to introduce our new Employees: 

Craig Maxeiner: Manager of Environmental Exploration  Dept.  He has been with Terra Drill 

since January 2nd of 2012. After working intermittently for Terra Drill, Inc. in the winter of 2011,  

the opportunity presented itself to come to work full time with Tom & Sherri. Since he & Tom 

had worked many years together at PSC, he was excited to grab the position as their manager for 

the Environmental Dept.  After being in the business for so long, Craig says “It’s a privilege to 

come into work daily and be surrounded by such talented and knowledgeable people who are well 

respected in the business.”  

 

Tiara Nash: Assistant to the President (Sherri Marlo). Tiara spends a few days a week helping 

Sherri with daily duties. As a full time student at SIUE, and working full time at LaBest Inc. she has 

a full agenda but says “Working for Tom and Sherri is an amazing experience and such a lovely 

atmosphere that it is a pleasure to come into work each week!” 

 

In addition to our new employees we found ourselves in need of more equipment to help  per-

form the various jobs we have had the pleasure of working on recently.   

We have added: 

ATV Marooka: which is tremendously handy for difficult off site access jobs 

New 1985 CME-75 Truck Mounted Rig ...well it’s new to us!  

As well as the many upgrades to the drilling fleets.  

We feel that with the additions we have really rounded out our geotechnical and environmental 

drilling qualifications as well as our DPT abilities.  


